
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Ref: 3414 LMA 

26 June 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Student and Parent, 

Year 11 Valedictory Celebrations 

 

Wednesday 28 June is the GCSE Contingency Day and all students should be available in the case of 

an issue which disrupts the exams – thankfully, there have been none.  Given that this is the case, 

this is the date that we will have the Valedictory Assembly.  The arrangements are:  

 

The schedule is: 

 

1. Arrive at 10.45am – students should walk down the drive to the side gate by the dining 

room and sign in. 

2. Go into the dining room and have some refreshments, the favourite and classic school 

snacks of the Class of 2023 according to the till records!  

3. Shirt signing and pictures. 

4. House photos with House Progress Leaders. 

5. 11.30am – Assembly starts. 

6. 12.30pm onwards – students leave site. 

So that we can prepare the refreshments, please complete this form to indicate if you, as a student, 

are planning to attend: https://forms.gle/jmgi9rxCPsKv3g5d8  

This is a brilliant morning and as ever, we expect nothing less than first class in everything from our 

students.  Let’s finish in style.   On the day, our expectations are that students will: 

 

• Have an exemplary attitude, behaviour and conduct. 

• Be in full school uniform and meet the guidelines for appearance.  If students are not dressed 
for school, they may not be admitted to the assembly, they may be elsewhere in school.  This 
means school shoes (not trainers) and ties are expected. 

• Bring a spare shirt if they would like their shirt signed – messages should be respectful. 

https://forms.gle/jmgi9rxCPsKv3g5d8


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

• Students can use their phones to take photographs, but this should be done again, 
respectfully and with the permission of those involved.  Social media should not be used 
during school time. 

• Will leave school from 12.30pm onwards as and when the assembly is complete - going off 
the school site at the end of the morning session. 

• Demonstrate exceptional conduct in the village when travelling home.  We want everyone in 
our community to have to have fond memories of the Class of 2023. 

 
Thank you for your support to make this a memorable experience; the photographs that we have 

already received are fantastic! 

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

L MacLaren     
    
Mrs MacLaren               

Headteacher 


